
 

     Positive Images Festival 2023       
                                           
                                                                                             31st January 2023 
To all participants in the annual 
Multicultural Craft & Food Fair  
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 

Multicultural Craft & Food Fair 2023 
 

Planning is under way for the annual Positive Images Festival 2023. This year 
we have decided to hold the Multicultural Craft & Food Fair and the 
Community Information Fair on the same day – Saturday 17th June from 
10.00am to 4.00pm in Broadgate. There will be 2 distinct sections – the 
Multicultural Fair section and the Community Information section. 
 

The extremely popular Multicultural Craft & Food Fair gives visitors to the city 
centre a chance to appreciate diverse arts and crafts and to view and buy 
books as well as jewellery, clothes, musical instruments, craft items, food, etc. 
representing a diversity of cultures.  
 

This year we will have  up to 25 marquees for both fairs but demand usually 
outstrips supply.  So early booking is recommended. 
 
 Each stall has a 10’ x 4’ counter top. I am inviting you to take part in this fair. 
The fee, including VAT, will be £70.00 for the full stall or £35.00 for a half stall.  
 
We are hoping to welcome the Lord Mayor at around noon. From 11.00am to 
4.00pm. 
 

People selling food should be in possession of a Food Hygiene Certificate, 
Level 2.  Please contact me if you need information about the Certificate.. 
 

We request you to start thinking of special offers and any short but exciting 
activity that will draw people to your stall. We also urge you to bring along a 
number of inexpensive items for sale. 
 

In case you would like more information, please do not hesitate to ring me on 
07504 818207 or email positiveimagesfest@yahoo.com    
 

I very much hope you will take part. A link to the  booking form is on the email 
and guidance notes have been attached. To avoid disappointment, you are 
requested to take action as soon as possible.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
Colin Scott 

(Chair) 
 

Colin Scott, Positive Images Festival, 29 Macaulay Road, Wyken, Coventry 
CV2 5FD 
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